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WELCOME! 
We would like to say WELCOME 
and thank you for worshiping with 
us today! Our pastors would love 
to follow up with you afterwards.  
You can contact our Senior Pastor 
Troy Richards at (270) 256-0908. 
Please fill out this slip and drop in 
one of the wooden boxes in the 
back of the Worship Center. 
 

Name: 
_____________________________ 
 
Address: 
_____________________________ 
 
_____________________________ 
 
Email: 
_____________________________ 
 
Phone #: 
_____________________________ 
         
 
ADULT BIBLE STUDIES  
 

Sunday nights at 6:00 p.m. 
Open Bible study led by Pastor Troy 
in the Worship Center 
 
 

 
Wednesday nights at 6:00 p.m.  
 

Online ZOOM Bible Study and 
LIVE STREAM on our Facebook 
page with Pastor Troy   
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

    Staff 
Troy Richards – Senior Pastor 
troy@fbcj.us (270) 256-0908 
 

Daniel Maasen – Worship & Media Pastor 
daniel@fbcj.us  (636) 248-6083 
 

Randy Riley – Senior Adult Pastor 
randy@fbcj.us  (573) 987-8096 
 

Judy Harris – Director of Children’s Ministries  
judy@fbcj.us  (573) 382-1421 
Joshua Humphreys – Director of Youth Ministries  
josh@fbcj.us  (573) 382-5122 
 

 
Sunday, June 27 
Mission Dignity Sunday 
8:00a       Adult Sunday School  (Adult 3 meets 8:30a) 
9:30a       Adult Youth and Children’s Sunday School 
Children: Nursery-Gr. 6     9:30 a.- 11:00a Sunday School 
11:00a    Nursery-Gr. 4. Extended Session/Small Group; Gr.5-6 Morning Worship 
 9:30a     Morning Worship  
11:00a    Morning Worship 
5:00p      Organizational Meeting for Committees 
5:00p      Property & Space 
5:30p      Ministry Advisory 
6:00p      Bible Study with Pastor Troy 
6:00p      Youth Bible Study 
 
 

Monday, June 28 
 

Church Library Open 10:00a-12:00p 
2:00p  WMU deliver cookies & fruit to Jail  
7:00p  Adult Coed Bible Study-B308  
7:00p  College Gathering 
 
 
 

 

Tuesday, June 29 
9:00a     Sew Much Love-4th Floor 
12:00p  Church Podcast Facebook LIVE   
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                      
                                     

                               
                      

 

This Week’s Calendar 

Church Contact Info: 
(573) 243-8415 
e-mail:  office@fbcj.us 
website:  www.fbcj.us 
 

Suzanne Parr – Admin. Asst./ 
Office Manager  office@fbcj.us 
 

Sherry Pressley – Admin. Asst./ 
Financials   finance@fbcj.us 
 

Wednesday, June 30 
9:30a    Waumba Land Mommy & Me 
10:00a   Adult 5 Women S.S           
5:30p    Prayer Meeting-Fellowship Hall  
6:00p    JKids Summer Club-West Lane  
6:00p    Youth-The Bridge 
6:00p    Choir Rehearsal 
6:00p    Online Bible Study-Pastor Troy 
7:45p    Worship Band Practice 
 
 

   

Saturday, July 3 

6:30a –    Men’s Discipleship #1 

Thursday, July 1                      
8:00a-12:00p    Youth-The Bridge     
Evangel newsletter deadline! 

Thank you from the Riley family:  “Cindy and I want to thank the church family 
for their care and for sharing during our recent surgeries.  We are both 
improving daily and we feel honored and gratified to be a part of this church 
family.  Thank you for your love.  The Rileys” 

NO evening activities next Sun. July 4 
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  CALL TO WORSHIP 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
                                                                    WORSHIP 

Psalm 143:8 

Your Love Awakens Me 
Come Thou Fount 

Living Hope 
Psalm 119:54-56 

When I Survey The Wondrous Cross 
 
 

WORSHIP THROUGH GIVING 
  Tithes and Offerings may be placed in the wooden boxes at the back of 

 the Worship Center and the wall receptacle in the foyer.  
There are also online and text giving options. 

 
 

WORSHIP THROUGH THE WORD 
The ABC’s of Bible Study – “Give Hope” 

Psalm 119:49-56 
 
 

INVITATION 
BENEDICTION 

 
 
 
 

                                                 
                                                                                     

               
       
       

         
 
 
                

      
    
     
 

      
               

    
 
 
     

 
First Baptist Church of Jackson 

Connection Card 
 June 27, 2021 

 
 Every Wednesday night, our   
 church gathers to pray for the 
 needs of people in our church.  If 
 you have a prayer request, you 
 can email it to office@fbcj.us or  
 write it down here and place in the  
 one of the wooden boxes in the back 
 of the Worship Center. 
 
 If you would like a list of the 
 prayer requests, please contact the 
 church office. 

 

 
PRAYER REQUEST: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 

WELCOME TO FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH OF JACKSON 

We are so thankful that you chose to worship with us today!  
We believe that God brought you here for a reason and we 
are so happy that you are here.  For more information about 
our church, we invite you to visit our Facebook page, our 
website at www.fbcj.us or stop by or call the church office 
weekdays (Monday-Thursday). 

Last Week’s Report   
 

Budget Received June 20:   $  7,810.00      9:30 Worship:   91   
Budget Required:                          $  9,217.81      11:00 Worship: 80    
Online Giving June 17:     $     381.06 
               

On Wed. evenings through July 28 from 6:00p-7:00p, elementary age children  
(1st-6th grades) are invited to come to the playground at West Lane Elementary, 
338 N. West Ln, Jackson for a fun time of games, snacks and stories.  Bring your 
friends.  Parents, you are welcome to stay and be a part of the time together.  If it 
rains, that week’s meeting will be cancelled. 

J-KIDS SUMMER CLUB 

ORGANIZATIONAL MEETING 

This year’s Vacation Bible School will be Aug. 2-6 at 6pm.  There is a link on our 
Facebook page for you to register your child online.  Also, if you ordered a t-shirt, 
they are here!  You can pick it up on Tues. Wed. or Sunday.  Payment is due at 
time of pick up.  For any questions, contact Judy Harris. 

NEW ADULT COED BIBLE STUDY 

You are invited to come and be a part of a new adult Bible study led by Steve 
and Vickie Bollinger on Monday evenings beginning June 28 at 7:00 p.m. in room 
B308 (third floor in the Education building, 1/2 flight up from the church office)  

There will be an organizational meeting TONIGHT at 5:00 p.m. in the Fellowship 
Hall.  This will be for the following committees:  Finance, Personnel and 
Committee on Committees.  At 5:30 p.m. Ministry Advisory will meet.  There 
will be NO team meetings on this night.  Teams will meet with their staff liaison 
at designated times to determine their chairperson for the new church year 
that begins July 1.   

MOMMY & ME PLAY DATE 

The next Mommy & Me will be this Wed. June 30th from 9:30a-11:30a for 
Waumba Land children and their parents at Capaha Park Splash Pad in Cape.  
Join other moms and kids for a time of fellowship and fun.  Older siblings are 
welcome as well.  Snacks will be provided.  If need further info, contact          
Anna Maasen or Larissa Primm.  

VBS REGISTRATION & T SHIRTS 

SEW MUCH LOVE 

Sew Much Love, our sewing and quilting group, invites you to join them on 
Tuesdays beginning at 9am in the Quilting room (4th floor).  Come to the front 
entrance and take elevator.  You do not have to sew or quilt.  There are other 
projects that you can assist with. 

Today is Mission Dignity Sunday.  Please see bulletin insert 

A new women’s Bible study led by Brenda Stroer, “What Happens 
When Women Say Yes to God” will start Wed. July 14 at 6:00 p.m.  
Sign up today in the foyer or contact Brenda at (573) 270-1364. 

         

http://www.fbcj.us/

